
CDPAP SERVICES ARE 
NOT CHANGING. 

CDPAP consumers keep their trusted caregiver.
Personal Assistants (caregivers) who transition to the Statewide Fiscal
Intermediary by March 28, 2025 will receive a $100 bonus. 

And 5 More FACTS about the April 1, 2025 
transition to a Statewide Fiscal Intermediary.

health.ny.gov/cdpap

Eligibility for CDPAP will NOT change. 
New Yorkers currently enrolled in CDPAP will keep their services.

Transition saves taxpayers $1 Billion a year.
A commonsense effort that protects services for CDPAP consumers 
while reducing wasteful administrative spending going to middlemen 
and Medicaid fraud.

PPL will operate in New York State.
The CDPAP Statewide Fiscal Intermediary will have eight offices across the
State and hired more than 1,200 people. 

Consumers and caregivers MUST register with PPL.
Complete registration by March 28 2025 so caregivers can continue to be paid
for providing these vital services. Call PPL Customer Support at 1-833-247-5346.

Learn more:


